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From: Randall Jacobs <rjacobsmd@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 6:27 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Dear staff, 

We strongly oppose  HB4029.  Residents of RiverRim development since 2002, we are very concerned that 
HB 4029 only benefits a few local residents as opposed to the community at large.  In addition, the bill excludes 
local input - namely City of Bend and Deschutes County.  The footbridge proposed by Bend Parks and 
Recreation would serve the community well. 

Sincerely, 

Randy and Lindy Jacobs 

   60842 Taralon Place   
   Bend, Oregon 97702

541-408-4298


